
ARTICLES OF
INCORPORATION

Nonprofit Corporation
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Articles of Incorporation were
filed  with  the  Department
of   State  of  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  at  Harrisburg,
Pennsylvania,  on  December
19, 2023, for the purpose of
obtaining  a  Certificate  of
Incorporation  of  a  nonprofit
corporation   organized  under
the  provisions  of  the
Pennsylvania  Nonprofit
Corporation  Law  of  1988.
The name of the corporation is
North Star PA Events, Inc. with
a registered office address of
18   Quaker  Village  Shopping
Center,  Leetsdale,  Allegheny
County,  PA  15056.  The
purposes  for   which  it  was
organized and shall at all times
be  operated  are  exclusively
charitable  and   educational
within the meaning of Section
501(c)(3)  of  the  Internal
Revenue Code of 1986, as
amended.


